
We are renovating our historic Civilian Conservation Corps cabins 
beginning the fall of 2019. We wanted to make sure that our guests 
were aware of the project and that it may impact their stay in  
cabins that are not being worked on.  
 
There will not be work on the weekends, but during the week, you 
may see and hear evidence of the renovations. The list below will 
give you an idea of the kind of work we will be doing. The ADA ren-
ovations to cabin 1 will involve constructing an addition to the cabin 
so that will likely involve the most disturbance. 
 
Additionally, there is always a possibility that the projects will not 
be completed as scheduled but we will work to accommodate all in 

Staunton River State Park 
Cabin Renovations 

Phase 1: 11/01/2019—02/29/2020 
Cabins 6 and 7 

 
Phase 2: 03/01/2020—06/30/2020 

Cabins 2, 3, 4 and 5 
 

Phase 2: 07/01/2020—10/31/2020 
Cabins 1 and 8 

 
New bathrooms, kitchens and appliances 

Update all wiring and electric service 
Replace heat/AC units where necessary 

Refinish floors and interior walls, new ceilings 
New roofing, decks and landscaping 

Make Cabin 1 ADA Compliant 


